
Dear Parents and Carers,

We have had a busy second half of the Spring term with the children enjoying their learning
both in the classroom and on wider experiences.  27 Year 5 children loved their adventures in
London for ‘Kip on a Ship’ including a cruise on the Thames and watching Matilda in the West
End. See the section below for further information. All Year 5 have also taken part in their
Opera workshops and performances of The Magic Flute. They had lovely feedback on their
performance from 2 professional opera singers. Year 3 and 4 were superstars in their
performance of ‘You Are Special’. Year 1 children shone as geographers in their City and
Countryside exhibition.  We have also been really pleased to continue working with Hull KR.
They have completed Gymnastics with Years 2 and 4 this half term and next half term Year 1
and 3 will be enjoying their lessons on track and field events. For an exciting end to the term, I
am really looking forward to watching some of our Year 2 and 3 children joining balletLORENT
for their performances of Snow White at Hull New Theatre at the end of this week.

It was lovely to see so many of you at our Parent consultations. It’s always nice to share
messages with parents about how well their children are learning and the progress they are
making. Thank you as well to those parents from EYFS who attended our Easter Bonnet
parade.  It was very successful and the children showed lots of confidence!

Miss Gregory in Nursery has decided to reduce her days to 3 days a week so we have Miss Kiel
joining us in the Foundation Stage in the Summer Term.

For further information on upcoming events, please see our ‘Dairy Dates’ at the end of the
letter.

Thank you for your continued support and have a lovely Easter with your children.

We look forward to welcoming you back when we reopen for the children on Wednesday
23rd April. Remember that we need your children in school, on time, every day! If you need
our help getting your child to school please call.
 
Mrs Vicky Mounsor
Headteacher
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Attendance 
The attendance team will be conducting daily home visits for
any unauthorised absences. You MUST contact the school daily
to make us aware of the reason your child is absent.
Unauthorised absences can result in a £60 fine. 

01482 782200

http://www.oldfleet.hull.sch.uk/
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After School Provision
The Nest has had a significant
makeover. A new kitchen has
been fitted, flooring laid and a
new external door installed. 

We are now busy ordering
furniture and resources. We will
shortly be in touch with
interested in the after school
club. 

Kip on a Ship
27 of our Year 5 children had the
most amazing experience in London.
This visit was organised by HEY
Children’s University and was heavily
subsidised by a local business who
very kindly donated £5000 towards
the cost of this visit.  

A highlight of the trip for many was
Matilda. The children also went to the
Natural History Museum, they went on
a sightseeing river boat cruise along
the River Thames and they got to
sleep on HMS Belfast. It was a busy
two days filled with lots of adventures
and over 40,000 steps!
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Nurturing Journey

HKR

We are excited to be
working with HKR on
Fridays for the rest of
this year. They kindly
donated a signed
rugby ball for us to
raffle for our
fundraising efforts.
Jude was very
pleased to be the
lucky winner!

Years 2 and 4 have enjoyed
their session with Jack doing
gymnastics. 

Thank you to all of those who
attending The Nurturing
Journey where we shared
how relational parenting can
be very effective. If you
missed out and would like
more information, please
contact the school office. 

The children
enjoyed making
fruit kebabs
with their
parents. 
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Enrichment 
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